
Federal Way Public Schools
scholars, families, and community
are invited to attend the student-
led educational forum with local
political candidates.

At the forum, scholars will ask
candidates questions related to
education and other community-
related topics of concern.

Goal three of the district’s
strategic plan focuses on active
learners: engaged, empowered
critical thinkers. Student voice and
leadership at events like this forum
are examples of how the district
ensures scholars are engaged in
the democratic process that will
shape their futures. See you there!

6-7 p.m. (Doors open at 5:30 p.m.)

Monday, October 30, 2023

Thomas Jefferson High School
4248 S. 288th Street Auburn,
WA 98001
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